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Slainte                                  8 October 2020  

 
Meeting 2nd Wednesday each Month, Time 7:30 P.M. 

O’Fallon Knights of Columbus Council 4239, 402 E. Hwy 50 - dinner and beverages provided 

 
From the President here is pertinent information concerning your 14th October 7:30 P.M. meeting  

 

The October 14th meeting will be held at St. Clair Bowl on Old Collinsville Rd, in the upstairs 
conference room.  It is a large room, and we can socially distance.  Please wear a mask.  Food and 
beverages will be served.  Enter through the main entrance and the stairway will be on the right. 
 
We will have Division elections at our December meeting.  If you are interested in holding a Division 
office, please call Pat Hickey @ 618-257-2146 and let him know.  All positions will be voted on. 
 
AOH State Board 2021 Raffle. Tickets are available.  If you do not receive tickets to sell in the mail 
but can help sell them call, or text Mike Tiernan at 618-980-3883 or mvtiernan@gmail,com.  So far of 
the 9 drawings held this year, tickets sold by our division have won a total of $1,350 with 5 of the 9 
$200 winners.  We have 250 tickets to sell and the division gets a portion of the proceeds. 
 
Thank you to all who contributed to the Hibernian Hunger drive.  We presented a check for $2,930 to 
the Catholic Urban Programs (CUP) Food Pantry on September 25th. 
 
Thank you to Mike and Beth Lenz for organizing and working the Halfway to St. Pats day bowling 
event & Silent Auction Fundraiser -  St. Clair bow Bowl.  We raised over $3,600!! 
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